
After a pause of three years 
because of COVID-19, the NSWCFA 
Interclub Meet is back on in 2023. 
In its 20th year, there are a few 
changes to venue and format. 

Central Coast Fly Rodders will host the event on behalf of the NSWCFA at Lake Glenbawn on 
Friday 17 to Sunday 19 March 2023. Club teams will compete in catch and release fly and lure 
fishing, and fly and lure (plug) casting, in the quest to win the NSWCFA Club Teams Perpetual 
Trophy. This is a social weekend that provides the opportunity to share the love of fishing 
and to engage as teams in friendly competition.

This is an important fund-raising activity for the NSWCFA and is critical to support its ongoing 
work to promote, support and improve freshwater fishing in NSW. Entry fees will be minimal 
to support event overheads and will include a Saturday BBQ lunch and Sunday brunch. 
Raffles will be held to raise money for the NSWCFA.

Competitors will be responsible for their own accommodation. The Lake Glenbawn 
campground has plenty of camping/caravan sites but it would be wise to book early. For info 
see their website https://bookings.reflectionsholidayparks.com.au/lakeglenbawn and also 
Lake Glenbawn Holiday Cottages at http://www.lakeglenbawncottages.com.au/.

There will be prizes awarded for individual achievements in the competitions but the main 
objective for competitors is to gain team points and win the Club Teams trophy.

Specific event details will be provided in due 
course but at this stage we are seeking 
expressions of interest from clubs wishing to 
participate. Please advise if your club will join us 
and if so, likely numbers attending and a club 
contact. Email us at interclub.ccfr@gmail.com. 

We look forward to hearing from you. Call us if you require further information and provide 
your response to interclub.ccfr@gmail.com by 28 Sep 2022.
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Contacts for any enquiries
CCFR President Dave Witham (davidrwitham@bigpond.com, 0412 250 961  

CCFR Treasurer Len Verrenkamp (len@totalfitting.com.au, 0418438667 
CCFR Committee Tony Rayner (crikey435@gmail.com, 0422 068 624  

CCFR–NSWCFA Delegate John Robb (johnrobbsnr99@gmail.com,  0432 145 749

Please advise if your 
club intends to 

participate 
by 28 Sep 2022


